
       Newsletter – August 2022 

                                                 August  Birthday 

Noah     Aug.2    Reign Aug.4    Royal Aug.4      Lakyn Aug.11   

Ryder B Aug.16  Tadej Aug.20  Eddy  Aug.23   Jersey Aug.26  

                                                                                     Important August dates 

August 15 : Backward Day  
August 18 : PJ Day  
August  22 : Color Day   
August 24 : Disney T-shirt Day 

August 25 :  BBQ  &  Bouncy Castle (weather permit) 
 

Our Newsletter for every month is posted on our website. Please do check our new website       

regularly. 

                                     Please check HiMama for regular  updates. 

                                                                                    Web -www.lllchildcare.com 

                                         email- lllchildcaredevon@gmail.com   
                                                                      780 987 3349  

August is here, and the summer fun continues. We hope everyone has been enjoying 
the summer. We have enjoyed the playground, our walks, as well bike and splash park 
days. We will continue to do these this month as well. For bike days please bring hel-
met and any safety pads that you wish your child to wear. Without a helmet your child 
cannot participate. For water/splash park days please bring in a bathing 
suite ,appropriate footwear and towel for your child. Please ensure that all items are 
labelled with your child name or initials to avoid any confusion. Thank you. 

 Like so many employers across the country Learn Love N Laugh is experiencing work-
force shortages and hiring difficulties. If you or someone you know loves working with 
children and enjoys supporting them grow, we would love to have you join our team. 
We are hiring experienced or people willing to work in early childhood  care . 

Enjoy the rest of the summer ! 

                                                          Important Reminders 

Please clean out all cubbies container and label all bottles, Sippy cup, caps with your child 

name. (feel free to ask us for sanitizer, tape and black sharpie pen). 

As some schools are staring early this year, we require kindergarten schedule for all      

child/ren attending this year. 

Please note Fee payments are due on the first of each month.  


